
TRACY JONES

FOB Hope is honored to name our new transitional housing program for homeless Veterans after the late Tracy Jones, a dedicated advocate and tireless champion of veterans' well-being. Tracy's enduring legacy is deeply rooted in her unwavering commitment to serving the veteran community, where she dedicated over a decade of her life to assist veterans in securing housing and accessing their rightful military benefits. With a distinguished career spanning roles in community programs and at the Washington State Department of Veterans Affairs, Tracy's impactful work touched countless lives. Tragically, Tracy passed away in March of 2023 due to pancreatic cancer, but her spirit of service and her passion for supporting veterans continue to inspire our mission. Naming our program in her memory serves as a tribute to her remarkable contributions and as a reminder of the profound impact that one individual's dedication can have on the lives of many.Top of Form
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Note:  We are also pleased to announce that we have received approval from Shawn Jones, the beloved husband of the late Tracy Jones, for the naming of our program in her memory. This heartfelt endorsement reinforces our commitment to preserving Tracy's legacy and continuing her extraordinary work in assisting homeless veterans on their path to stability and self-sufficiency. Tracy's dedication and passion for this cause will forever be remembered through the Tracy Jones Veterans Transitional Housing Program.


